
If you have some-

one who may be 

thinking about 

coming to a week-

end, bring them to 

the Sequela at 

Lakeshore on Sat-

urday, January 21 

at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Barbara Parker 

Sponsorship Chair-

person 

Have you been 

following football 

and looking for-

ward to your team 

playing in the Su-

per Bowl?  Or 

even being a Divi-

sion winner?  

What an exciting 

time of the year. 

 

I’m no Dallas 

Cowboy cheer-

leader but I would 

like to get you on 

your feet and 

cheering for the 

upcoming men’s 

and women’s Tres 

Dias weekends.   

Think of how 

many points you 

make with God 

when you sponsor 

just 1 candidate for 

the upcoming 

weekends.  Even 

better, how about 2 

candidates! 

 

The teams are in 

place and meetings 

are about to start.  

How many candi-

dates can we score 

for God? 

 

Sooooo…..GO 

PESCADORES, 

GO FOR THE 

SCORE AND 

SPONSOR! 

 

SECRETARIAT 

What is Secre-

tariat???  It’s a 

monthly meeting 

discussing the 

business of Tres 

Dias, future plans 

of the commu-

nity and special 

prayer time for 

the Tres Dias 

community. 

Anyone who has 

made a weekend 

is invited to at-

tend Secretariat 

and become a 

voting member.  

Secretariat is a 

governing body 

of Tres Dias. 

Meetings are 

held 7 times a 

year at Grace 

Covenant 

Church in Cor-

nelius, NC on a 

Monday night at 

6:45 pm. 

We hope to see 

you at the next 

meeting Monday, 

January 23, 2012. 

SPONSOR, SPONSOR, SPONSOR 
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     SEQUELA 

 

You are invited 

to Lakeshore 

Church on 

January 21, 2012 

at 5:30pm.  

Bring your fa-

vorite dish.  

You will be 

blessed with 

Worship, Music 

and Fellowship. 

Tres Dias School 

 

If  you have not 

attended a Tres 

Dias School in the 

past 2 years you 

will need to attend 

this once a year 

class in order to 

serve on team in 

the Fall.  Class will 

be held at the 

April Sequela, 

First United Meth-

odist Church in 

Belmont, NC.  

More details will 

soon be available. 

NEW DIRECTORY 

 

New MCTD direc-

tory’s have been 

emailed.  Please 

check and make 

sure your informa-

tion is listed cor-

rectly. 

For corrections 

please email Paula 

Bostic at          

pjbeagle@aol.com. 

SPRING WEEKENDS 

 

Men’s #43 

Steve Eppley-Rector 

March 1-4, 2012 

 

Women’s #43 

 Jan Richards-Rector 

March 22-25, 2012 

 

 

Team members have 

been selected.  Meet-

ings are now begin-

ning to prepare for 

the weekends.  Now 

is the time to start 

sponsoring candi-

dates.   
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GREETINGS to the MCTD community.  We had an incredible year in 2011 conducting 4 weekends and holding 9 seque-

las.  God has been gracious and we have substantially covered our costs during 2011 but as we continue to look to the fu-

ture, we need your help. 

 

As you probably know, Tres Dias is a non-profit, inter-denominational ministry.  We have no other source of funds except 

those donated by individuals such as you.  The sole purpose for the existence of Tres Dias is to share the beautiful weekend 

experience with as many as possible and we can only do so if supported by the community both through prayers and finan-

cial donations. 

 

Obviously, many of you have already given generously during the year.  Through November, 2011 we took in donations of 

just over $34,500 which is a slight increase over 2010!  But we have had expenses of almost $34,700 to conduct the week-

ends as well as fund the regulatory obligations of a corporation and participate in International Tres Dias.  Additionally, we 

have provided financial assistance for candidates of almost $1,300 so that they could participate in the blessing of Tres 

Dias. 

 

We would like to challenge you to give regularly in 2012.  If 100 people would pledge to give just $29 per month during 

2012, all of our anticipated costs would be fully funded.  To that end, we are including a pledge card that you can fill out to 

reflect your commitment to this ministry.  If this is a way to give to this ministry that appeals to you, then cut out the card, 

complete it, keep one copy for yourself and mail the other copy to Jan Richards at the address below.  You will not be con-

tacted regarding your pledged donations.  This is simply to help remind each of us of our commitment to faithfulness to this 

community and to assist the community leadership in their planning for 2012.  We will still solicit donations from team and 

candidates as before, this is just another way of giving to this wonderful ministry. 

 

God is faithful and has been gracious to this community for many years and we believe will do so for many years to come.  

We are excited to see how God moves through this ministry in 2012! 

 

Tim Chamness      Jan Richards 

19626 Shevington Drive     7736 Sedgebrook Dr. E 

Cornelius, NC  28031     Stanley, NC  28164 

 

DeColores, 

 

Hank Sadler,  Jan Richards,    

President  Treasurer 

 

 

    . 
MY PERSONAL RESPONSE 

 

Trusting God, I will endeavor to give to the 

Ministry of MCTD during the period of: 

 

January 1 – December 31, 2012 

 

 

__________ per month 

 

_________ per quarter 

 

_________ annually 

 

Name _______________________________ 

 

This is a commitment between God and me.  I under-

stand I will never be asked for my pledge. 

MY PERSONAL RESPONSE 

 

Trusting God, I will endeavor to give to the 

Ministry of MCTD during the period of: 

 

January 1 – December 31, 2012 

 

 

__________ per month 

 

_________ per quarter 

 

_________ annually 

 

Name _______________________________ 

 

This is a commitment between God and me.  I under-

stand I will never be asked for my pledge. 


